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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was a lot of hard work to get the school ready for a wider opening, but it has been worth it just to see the children 

happy to be back with their friends. Thank you to all the parents for carefully following the new guidelines while on 

site, the staff appreciate it very much. 

At the beginning of the week, we will be publishing an achievement newsletter which will be posted on the website 

and Facebook page. We hope that you enjoy it. 

Next week we would like to have more children in Nursery, Reception and Year1 returning. If you have any 

questions about your child returning to school please email them directly to me on 

head@thevictory.portsmouth.sch.uk. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mr J Hartley 

Executive Head Teacher 
 


